
Re-advertisement – GPSSBC Provincial Office Bearer 

(POB) post in Gqeberha 
 

The PSA in the Eastern Cape: Gqeberha is looking for a dedicated and passionate leader to step into the 

role of Provincial Office Bearer (POB) falling under the GPSSBC. This is an excellent opportunity for 

committed union management members to play a key role in advocating for workers' rights and improving 

service delivery in the province. If you are a Management Member (Chairperson, Vice-Chairperson, or 

Secretary) of the Eastern Cape GPSSBC Branch or GPSSBC Provincial Committee of National 

Departments falling under the PSA’s Gqeberha Provincial Office, you are invited to apply! Please 

note the priority operational need to fill this position is in the Bhisho / King Williams Town / East London 

area. 

 

What PSA is looking for 

To ensure strong leadership and effective service to members, applicants must meet the following criteria: 

  

• At least two years of experience as a shop steward. 

• Exclusive PSA membership for at least four years. 

•  Proven ability to represent members in grievances, disciplinary hearings, and must submit a portfolio 

of cases handled in the last 12 months. 

• Strong knowledge of labour relations and key skills in negotiations and representation. 

• Ability to recruit members – indicate the number of members recruited over the last 12 months in the 

application. 

• A valid driver’s license and a vehicle, which you are willing to use for PSA activities. 

• Applicants must not be employed in a critical post. 

 

Who can apply? 

This opportunity is only open to Eastern Cape GPSSBC PSA Management Members (Chairperson, 

Vice-Chairperson or Secretary of the GPSSBC Branch or Provincial Committees of the National 

Departments that fall under the scope of the GPSSBC) who meet the above criteria. 

 

How to apply 

FOR PSA MEMBERS: GENERAL PUBLIC SERVICE SECTORAL BARGAINING COUNCIL 

(GPSSBC) - EASTERN CAPE 

28-03-2025 

 



Send your application to Denise Lavery at denise.lavery@psa.co.za by 20 April 2025. Take this 

opportunity to step up, lead, and make a meaningful impact in your Union! The PSA looks forward to 

receiving your application. 

 

 

Reuben Maleka  

GENERAL MANAGER 


